
MEMBERS NOTICE 
 

GAMING MACHINES  
 

CO-VID 19 RESTRICTIONS  
 

THESE MEASURES HAVE BEEN PUT IN PLACE DESIGNED FOR 

EVERYONE’S SAFETY MUST BE FOLLOWED AT ALL TIMES. 

If you recall the restriction sheet placed on every table when we 
reopened over two weeks ago said we would constantly review 
things. 

We now feel that we can allow members to play on the gaming 
machines with the following restrictions, 

 Only one gaming machine in the lounge will be used, 

 Only one person allowed to stand at & play at a time, 

 Members advised to sanitise their hands before playing,   

 Members must sanitise the machine buttons after use, 

 Wipes provided for members to use on buffet by the machine, 

 Lucky Dip scratch card machines remain closed, 

 Social distancing guidelines must be followed. 

 

GRAEME ATKINS,  
 

HON. SECRETARY 
 

DATE 25.07.20 


